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Date of 
meeting 

Minute 
No. 

Action Comments 

20/9/21 21 (i) that the Board acknowledge the positive work to date 
in developing the Child Friendly Torbay Vision; 

 
(ii) that an all Councillors briefing be held on the Child 

Friendly Torbay Vision to raise awareness of this 
work and to enable Councillors to support their 
communities in sharing positive messages and 
encourage engagement; and 

 
(iii) that an update on the work of the five Child Friendly 

Task and Finish Groups be presented to the Board in 
January 2022. 

 

Complete 
 
 
Complete held on 10 November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Added to work programme - complete 

20/9/21 22 That a copy of the action plan arising from the eight 
recommendations from the review of Children’s Services 
Leadership, Management and Governance be circulated to 
the Board and an update on their implementation presented 
to the Board in three and six months time. 
 

Action Plan to be circulated 
 
 
Update on implementation of recommendations 
added to the work programme - complete 

1/11/21 26 That the Action Plan arising from the Child Safeguarding 
Practice Review – Child C80 be circulated to the members 
of the Children and Young People’s Overview and Scrutiny 
Board as soon as it is made public and that the Children 
and Young People’s Overview and Scrutiny Board formally 
reviews the progress of implementing the action plan in 
January 2022. 
 

Action Plan to be circulated 
 
Update on implementation of Action Plan added 
to the work programme - complete 
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1/11/21 27 1) that the Children and Young People Overview and 
Scrutiny Board supports an appeal being made to 
landlords to consider making available accommodation 
to care experienced young people; 
 

2) that the Children and Young People’s Overview and 
Scrutiny Board recommends to the Torbay’s Housing 
Crisis Review Panel that accommodation for care 
experienced young people should be a priority for 
TorVista; and  
 

3) that the issue of the lack of accommodation for care 
experienced young people be raised the Torbay’s 
Housing Crisis Review Panel. 

 

Complete 
 
 
 
 
2 and 3 will be reported to the Panel at their 
meeting to be held on 23 November 2021 to 
consider as part of their review - complete 

 


